
Due to the Corona virus, the Clare county Drain office is closed to the public and will meet only 
by appointment only. For now we will have staff here to answer calls.  
I will still be going out checking lake levels and any other issues that may arrive. I will be available 
To help anyone at the county that may need help any time of the day. 

Thank you  
Carl J parks 
Drain commissioner 


